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Monday, December 10, 2018 

 

Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President, Board of Alders 

23rd Ward 

Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

RE: Acceptance of Grant for New Haven Parking Authority 

 

Dear Honorable President Walker-Myers: 

 

The City of New Haven in conjunction with the New Haven Parking Authority is 

submitting to the Board of Alders, approval for acceptance of a $10.9M grant from the 

State of Connecticut, Department of Economic and Community Development.  

 

The State grant will allow the New Haven Parking Authority to make necessary 

improvements/repairs to Crown Street Garage, Temple Street Garage and the Temple 

Street Medical Garage in downtown New Haven.  

 

While there is no monetary cost to the City of New Haven, the acceptance of the grant by 

the New Haven Parking Authority is subject to the approval of the Board of Alders to the 

requirement that the garages remain municipal garages available to the public for next 10 

years after completion of the work and that the garages not be sold, leased or transferred 

or assigned without State approval.  

 

The City is in agreement with the Parking Authority that the acceptance of this grant by 

the New Haven Parking Authority of the City of New Haven will be in the best interest of 

the City of New Haven and will serve as a key component of our joint commitment for 

the revitalization effort of the greater downtown New Haven area. 

  

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 946-7922.  I thank you 

and hope for your favorable consideration of this item. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Michael Gormany 

Acting Budget Director, City of New Haven 


